
 

 

13 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Firstly, I wanted to let you know how well the students have been working so far this year and last on 

their extra GCSE Dance qualification.  Year 11 students have limited enrichment time to use for their 

GCSE Dance course, so we will have to use some Friday afternoons from now on for additional practice 

towards Component 1 (60% of the final GCSE grade).  

Therefore, Friday sessions will be taught as follows:  

• Every Friday Week A – one hour after school (finish at 2:45pm), starting on 22 September 2023  

• Additional sessions in Week B for those students who are more behind in their practical work 

We can provide transport home by minibus for students after these lessons if necessary.  Please give 

consent for your daughter to attend these sessions and indicate whether she requires a lift home by 

minibus afterwards.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Cecile Rampton 

Head of Dance  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Reply slip  

Title: GCSE Dance Friday sessions                                                   Teacher: Mrs Rampton  

Dates: from 22 September 2023 

Name of Student: ........................................................................  Tutor Group: ........................................ 

I give my daughter consent to attend the GCSE Dance sessions □ Please tick  

She will need transport home after the session □ Please tick  

Name of parent/carer: ..................................................................Contact Tel: .........................................  

 

Signed: ................................................................................................ Date: .............................................. 

 



 

 

Please return this slip directly to Mrs Rampton by Wednesday 20 September 2023. Thank you. 

 


